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﻿To the Ventura County Board of Supervisors:

This is the right time to amend and extend the County’s contract with Dominion Voting
Systems as proposed by Supervisors Long and LaVere.  Acting now to approve these
amendments will allow election officials to implement and test the upgrades in time to be
ready for the 2026 election cycle. 

Several years of experience with Dominion Voting Systems over multiple elections has proven
that the equipment is reliable.  Ventura County also has procedures in place to quickly verify
the accuracy of our election results through post-election auditing.

Those who may object to extending our contract with Dominion Voting Systems are
undoubtedly basing their objections on conspiracy theories or debunked claims.  I am relying
on the Board to see through any efforts to reshape our election process to gain partisan
advantage or to sow unwarranted doubt about the accuracy of future results.

I strongly support the proposed amendments.

Thank you.
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